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Subject: Online Submission 

02/02/2022 

MR Peter King 
9 Gulliver ST 
Brookvale NSW 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I object to the proposed development application based on the impact to the traffic flow and 
character of the area, and on the basis that this is clearly limited to increasing the school's 
commercial value. 

Expanding the number of students at the school is unnecessary and would choke up traffic 
completely within the surrounding roads. This is not on - the Council ought to apply a 
consideration to how this impacts residents. 

There is already severe congestion during school drop off and pick up times that make it nearly 
impossible for us the residents to use the roads. The existing state is that it takes me 25 
minutes to get around the block (from Federal Parade to Consul to Gulliver street) to my house 
when returning from dropping off my children. Note: During school holidays, the time taken on 
the same route is less than a minute... 

The frustration is clearly visible to drivers that are caught up in the congestion, add to that the 
number of children crossing the streets (and not always where they are meant to) makes for a 
high risk to an accident occurring. 

As the Council it is essential that the application is not approved. 

Sincerely, 
Peter King 

9 Gulliver Street 

2022/064033


